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 Public Safety Committee Meeting Minutes 
 

December 17, 2018 
 
CALL TO ORDER  

 
Meeting called to order by Councilor Fahndrich at 1833 Hrs. 

 
ROLL CALL 

 
Present were: Councilor Fahndrich, Councilor Hall, Councilor Eichler, Mayor Bradley, 
and Police Chief Williams.  Councilor Smeltz was absent.  Also present was Borough 
Manager Sam Sulkosky.   
 

ADOPTION OF AGENDA 
 

A motion to approve the agenda was made by Councilor Hall, seconded by Councilor 
Eichler.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 

PUBLIC INPUT  
 

None. 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

 
A motion to approve the minutes for the Public Safety Committee meeting held on 
November 26, 2018 was made by Councilor Hall.  Motion seconded by Councilor 
Fahndrich.  Motion carried unanimously. 

 
FDMJ REPORT 
  

No report. 
 
EMA REPORT  

 
Matt Kratz previously provided the committee with an email report.  Two IPads were 
purchased since the last meeting. 
 

SVEMS REPORT 

Captain Blanchflower was not able to attend the meeting so no report was provided. 
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OLD BUSINESS 
 
Main Street Parking 

Mayor Bradley stated that he will contact the Michael Baker group and request a 
meeting in January. 

 
Main & Marietta cross walk update 

Because of Councilor Smeltz’s resignation, Councilor Fahndrich will act as 
liaison and will contact Councilor Smeltz.  Mayor Bradley stated that if grants 
exist we should try to find one to fund the lighted crosswalks.   

 
Facilities Use Form 

No report. 
 

 S Jacob Street Parking 
Chief Williams reported that Donsco instructed their truck drivers not to park on 
Jacob Street anymore.  At this time, all parties are cooperating so no further action 
on the part of the committee is needed. 
 

Special Event - 5K run 
Maps of several proposed routes were distributed.  After review, Councilor Hall 
made the motion to recommend Option #3 to full council with alternative routes 
as Option #4 and Option #1 respectively.  Councilor Eichler made the second to 
the motion.  Motion carried unanimously. 

 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 

Chiques Creek Watershed COG 
Borough Manager Sam Sulkosky discussed the Council of Government (COG) 
for the Chiques Creek Watershed.  There is no action needed at this time but 
Manager Sulkosky wanted the Committee to be aware of the project. 

 
Traffic Count 

Chief Williams provided the Committee with a report of where the Speed signs 
have been set up throughout the Borough during the past year.  The report shows 
the number of vehicles, speed, and time of day.   

 
PUBLIC INPUT PERIOD 
 

Brian Youngerman, Florin Ward discussed the need for municipalities to get together 
regarding the Chesapeake Bay. 
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ANY OTHER MATTER PROPER TO COME BEFORE THE COMMITTEE 
 
None 
 

EXECUTIVE SESSION TO DISCUSS PERSONNEL MATTERS 
 

The committee went into Executive Session at 1947 Hrs.   
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 

At 2027 Hrs. Councilor Eichler made a motion to adjourn; seconded by Councilor Hall.  
Motion passed unanimously. 
 

Submitted by Susan Birchall 


